
City of Venice 

Florida 


"City on the Gulf" 

In appreciation to ... 

Jerry Towery 


On behalf of the Mayor, City Council, and the 
Planning Commission of the City of Venice, we 
do hereby convey our sincere appreciation and 
gratitude for your 28 years of service on the 
Planning Commission from January 12, 1988 
to December 31, 2009 and March 27, 2012 to 
March 31, 2019. 

WITNESS my hand and the official seal of the 
city of Venice this 9th day of April 2019. 


